
From: 
Sent: 18 September 2014 10:40 
To: Planning 
Subject: 18-20 elsworthy road nw3 3c1j 

application 2014/5413/P 

To whom it may concern 

I would like to refuse the planned works on 18-20 elsworthy road. 

Il iac in the road opposite the apartments. I believe the works proposed D i r u i n  the look of the street. i 
believe that elsworthy road is unique. The proposed plans will ruin it. 

During the construction i believe it will be difficult to live in the street. The noise of trucks on a daily basis 
and demolishing of  the the existing building will not be a good place to live. 

W e s t  residents will have to bear noise and fume pollution for years. 

I believe that the church will be affected by the construction. and the family otyle of  the road will be 
ruined 

i hope this email finds you 

thanks 



Front: Chnstna Chnstou 
Sent: 18 September 2014 12:50 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application ref 2014/5413/p 

Hi 

I would like to refuse the proposed work at 18-20 elsvvorthy road. 
fm a resident on the street. 
I feel the owners of the building have not taken care of the building since I have lived in the area. 
So I would feel that any new project undertaken by these individuals will only lead to disaster. 
They have not painted the outside of the building since I have lived on the street. It is the worst 
house on the street. 
I feel that they do not take care of it. So I would not trust them in starting such a big project on the 
street. As I feel the would cut corners to save money. The result would not be great. 

Even tho the state of the property it not great i feel that it matches with the next door property so 
destroying to put something else in its place would not look good. 

I would suggest renovating the outside and leaving the building as it is. 

Also the noise levels and the work which will take place. I feel will reduce the value of the street. 

Thanks 


